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22 January 2025 - No 26 

 

Fifteen Wombles split into two groups on the morning of 

Saturday 18 January 2025.  One group cleared the litter 

from the green opposite Lidl and up Goldings Hill.  The 

other group tackled Chester Road. Once again, we thank 

you for your great support. 

 

Dates for your diary: 

Our next litter pick will be on Saturday 15 February 2025 

and the following month will be Saturday 22 March 2025. 

Meeting points to be advised nearer the time.  Please let 

us know of any hot spots you see which need the 

attention of the Loughton Wombles. 

Once again, a reminder to only half fill each black bag 

given the wide variety of rubbish and heftier items, it will 

make them easier to lift. 

 

Thank you. We look forward to seeing you soon, 

 

Regards     Debbie & Mark 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


